
Dear hikers, welcome! 

                                                                                                                                                                                       

You have before you a beautiful village, witness to the 

heritage of the Hauts Cantons de I Herault. It consists of 

various private properties that have recently been renovated. 

It is in good condition thanks to the continuous support of its 

residents since 1967. 

We ask that you respect the site and the well-being of its 

residents by ensuring: 

- don't make noise, 

- don't leave trash 

- keep a close eye on your children 

- to respect the fruits of the earth 

- the hamlet of Bardou is not a picnic area 

- Dogs are not allowed in the village 

 

Thanks very much! 


